
DelDOT Fully Restores I-495 Bridge Traffic in Wilmington	
  
 	
  
 	
  
Effective 3:15 pm August 23, 2014, DelDOT re-opened the northbound 
lanes of I-495, previously closed from Exit 2 to Exit 3 due to I-495 bridge 
construction in Wilmington. Thus, traffic is now fully restored in both 
northbound and southbound directions. (The southbound lanes were 
previously re-opened the 31st of July.)	
  
 	
  
Please see the link below for a press release from DelDOT announcing 
the northbound I-495 re-opening:	
  
 	
  
http://www.deldot.gov/home/newsroom/release.shtml?id=5258	
  


